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TOWN OF WOODBRIDGE

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE Phone: (203) 389-3482
11 Meetinghouse Lane fax: (203) 389-3480
Woodbridge, CT 06525 Email: kcrosby@woodbridgect.org
Budget Analyst

To: Stephanie Ciarleglio, Town Clenk

From: Karen Crosby, Budget Analyst

Date: January 31, 2018

Subject: Meeting Cancellation Notice

The Joint Meeting of the Board of Finance and Board of Selectmen scheduled for Thursday,
February 1, 2018 has been cancelled.
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